
     

    

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Friday, March 17th, 2023 
 
 

Happy St. Patrick's Day! Are you wearing green? If so, head over to the spirit table by the theater during lunch for a 

Cougar Buck and to be entered into a drawing for your chance to win awesome spirit gear. 
 

"Amazing!"  "Brilliant!" "Unbelievable!" The Pi Competition had the highest number of students ever to 

memorize over 100 digits. First place went to Eli David who recited an astounding 628 digits. Coming in second was 

Cammie Roxas with an impressive 400 digits. Our third-place winner was Allen Klingl with a fantastic 350 digits.  Also 

memorizing over 100 random digits were Brianna Glass (240), Ashley James (184), Eta Gao (170), Storey Smith (166), and 

Mathew David (yes, Eli's brother) (144). The top three students each took home a delicious pie. The three pie raffle winners 

were Ashley James, David Bogart and Mathew David. (Yes, the David family took home two pies!) 
 

Be sure to keep on your GREEN and head back to the CMS Gym from 7:00 - 8:30 for the Spring Dance. We will 

have an awesome DJ, a selfie booth, and fake tattoos! Although admission is free, be sure to bring money for pizza and 

treats! You will need your signed Dance Ticket to get in. If you cannot find the one that was passed out yesterday during 

fifth period, stop by the office for an extra copy. We hope to see you there!  
 

Auditions for Singin' in the Rain take place a few days from now on Monday, March 20th! We need crooners, 

hoofers, rain enthusiasts, techies, and clowns. No experience necessary. If you’re interested, head to our school website to 

complete the Google Form and sign up for an audition appointment. Performers will need to prepare to sing a 1–2-minute 

musical theater style song and tell your favorite joke.  
 

Is it your lucky day? Come out to the main quad for today's Fun Friday St. Patrick's Day Lucky Charms 

activity. All participants receive a Cougar Buck and the winner will get two. If you save up FOUR Cougar Bucks, head over 

to the student store to purchase a delicious frozen treat. 
 

 

Eighth Grade Wiffle Ball Update: The Mayer Motors beat the Clarke-Ford Alternators yesterday by a score of 12-5 

to wrap up the regular season play.  Today Playoffs will start.  The Whit-White Wipers will take on the Woodward Water 

Sensors.  Loser goes home so be there. 

Our Wresting Team is hosting a tournament in our gym tomorrow beginning at 10:00am.  Goooo Cougars!! 

Applications for the President’s Volunteer Service Award are now available in the front office. Students who have 

completed over 50 community service hours in the last twelve months (April 1st, 2022 – March 31st, 2023) qualify to receive 

the award. Applicants can pick up a packet from Ms. Cardinalli in the front office. The application deadline is April 7th. 

The Battle of the Books schedule has been posted in the library. If you signed up for the Battle of the Books, please 

check the schedule and let a friendly librarian know if you have a conflict on the day your team is scheduled to compete. 

 

Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Sausage and Cheese Breakfast Pizza, Yogurt w/Granola, and Assorted Cereals. 

 Lunch: Cheesy Pull-Aparts w/ marinara sauce, Beef Taquitos, Chicken Corndog, or a Spicy Chicken Wrap. 
 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

Also, Happy Birthday to everyone who will be celebrating over the weekend:  

Period 1 7:45 – 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 – 9:30 

Break 9:30 – 9:40 

Period 3  9:45 – 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 – 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 – 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 – 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 – 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 – 2:45 


